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May 9, 2018 

Dear Resident, 

Re: Yellow Lake Solar Project 
 
I am writing to inform you that Yellow Lake Solar Limited Partnership, a subsidiary of BluEarth 
Renewables has filed an application with the Alberta Utilities Commission (the “Commission”) to 
extend the required construction completion date of the Yellow Lake Solar Project (the “Project”) from 
January 31, 2018 to July 31, 2020. The request to extend the construction timeframe is being made 
so that the Project is able to participate in upcoming energy procurement opportunities.  

The Project location has not changed and is proposed to be located within quarter section NW-13-8-
12-W4 adjacent to Range Road 121, approximately 19km southwest of Burdett. Should the Project be 
awarded a power purchase agreement in an upcoming procurement initiative, it is anticipated that the 
earliest construction would start is April 2019.  

The existing Commission approval for the Project is 23194-D02-2017. The application to amend the 
construction completion date is made under Proceeding 23365. This letter is provided to meet the 
Commission’s requirements for a participant involvement program whereby residents within 2km of 
the proposed project are notified of this amendment application.  

In addition, Yellow Lake Solar Limited Partnership will be filing a further amendment to alter some of 
the proposed power generating equipment at the facility. The project boundary would remain the 
same. The proposed equipment changes include the following:  

• Increase inverter operating voltage from 1000 V to 1500 V 
• Increase inverter / medium voltage inverter station, nominal AC power output from 2,200 kV 

to a maximum of 5000 kV per station 
• Increase solar panel peak power max from 320 W up to 400 W 

For more information about the Project, schedule, and proposed equipment changes, visit 
www.bluearth.ca/yellowlake.  

Yellow Lake Solar Limited Partnership is also holding a public meeting where project representatives 
will be available to discuss ths project and the proposed changes. The meeting details are: 

May 29, 2018, 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Burdett Community Hall 
310 Main Street, Burdett 
 
Should you have any questions about the project or the proposed amendments, please contact 
BluEarth at 1-844-214-2578 or projects@bluearth.ca.  

Yours truly, 
Yellow Lake Solar Limited Partnership 

 

 
 

Tom Bird 
Director, Regulatory 
519-362-7232 ï tom@bluearth.ca 


